
CITY OF DOVER BOARD OF ADJUSTMENT 
REGULAR MEETING 

April 15, 2020 
 

 
The regular Board of Adjustment will not meet on Wednesday, April 15, 2020.   
 
The next meeting date of the Board of Adjustment has not been determined at this time. 
Any questions may be directed by phone to the Department of Planning and Inspections 
at 302.736.7196 or email at compplan@dover.de.us. For up-to-date information, please 
refer to www.cityofdover.com.  
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